
Minnesota Department of Natural Resources • Division of Parks and Trails
500 Lafayette Road, St. Paul, MN  55155-4039

June 30, 2021

Mr. Paul Sawyer
Management Assistant III
City of St. Paul
400 City Hall Annex, 25 W. 4th Street
St. Paul,  MN  55102

RE: City of St. Paul,  Victoria Park

Dear Mr. Sawyer:

I am pleased to inform you that your application for the FY22 Outdoor Recreation Grant
Program has been selected for funding.  We anticipate being able to offer you a grant in the
amount of $250,000 contingent upon the final processing of your application.  Our program
staff will contact you soon with more information on how to proceed with your project.

We are looking forward to working with you on this project.  If you have any questions, call
Audrey Mularie at 651-259-5549, audrey.mularie@state.mn.us.

Sincerely,

Erika Rivers, Director
Division of Parks and Trails




